
 

 
 

 

 
 
January 30, 2024 
 
 
To: Andrea Kasko, Chair 

UCLA Academic Senate 
 
Re: (Systemwide Senate Review) Proposed Revisions to APM - 285, Lecturer with Security of 

Employment Series 
 
 
At its meeting on January 16, 2024, the Committee on Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion discussed the 
proposed revisions to APM - 285, Lecturer with Security of Employment Series. Following the review, 
members found no issue with the proposed changes.  
 
We appreciate the opportunity to review these revisions. If you have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to contact me (thall@mednet.ucla.edu) or Academic Senate Policy Analyst, Lilia Valdez 
(lvaldez@senate.ucla.edu).  
 
Sincerely,  

 
Theodore Hall, Chair     
Committee on Diversity, Equity and Inclusion 
 
cc: Kathy Bawn, Vice Chair/Chair-Elect, UCLA Academic Senate  
 Jessica Cattelino, Immediate Past Chair, UCLA Academic Senate  
 April de Stefano, Executive Director, UCLA Academic Senate 
 Lilia Valdez, Senior Policy Analyst, UCLA Academic Senate 
 Members of the Committee on Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion  
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